
 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: Change of ownership application for Whitworth Chemists Limited at 2a Church 
Street, Kirkham, Lancashire, PR4 2SE 
 
Lancashire and South Cumbria ICB has considered the above application and I am writing 
to confirm that it has been granted. Please see the enclosed report for the full reasoning. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Charlotte Henshaw 
Charlotte Henshaw 
Pharmacy Market Administrative Services Officer 
 
NHS England’s Privacy Notice describes how we use personal data and explains how you can contact us and 
invoke your rights as a data subject. We will protect your information in line with the requirements of the Data 
Protection Act 2018. 

Our Ref: CAS-271200-K0Z2N8 
To be quoted on all future correspondence 
 

 
 

PCSE Enquiries, P O Box 350 
Darlington, DL1 9QN 

Email  pcse.marketentry@nhs.net 
Phone 0333 014 2884 

 
Sent via email to all interested parties on 
the distribution list 
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https://www.england.nhs.uk/contact-us/privacy/privacy-notice/

